
 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

THE CITY OF WEST POINT, MS 
DISADVANTAGED BUSINESS ENTERPRISE 
PARTICIPATION IN FEDERALLY FUNDED  

AIRPORT IMPROVEMENT PROJECTS 
 

The City of West Point has established an overall goal of 11.42% for Disadvantaged Business 
Enterprise participation in Federal Aviation Administration funded projects at McCharen Field, 
West Point, Mississippi, for Fiscal Year 2018 in accordance with 49 CFR Part 26. 
 
The methodology for establishing this goal is available for review from 8:00am until 5:00pm, 
Monday through Friday at City Hall in the office of the Chief Administrative Officer, Mr. Randy 
Jones, 580 Commerce Street, West Point, Mississippi 39773. 
 
Comments should be delivered to City Hall, Attn: Randy Jones, Chief Administrative Officer, 
580 Commerce Street, West Point, Mississippi 39773 or to the FAA Southern Region.  The City 
and FAA will receive and consider public comments on the proposed goal for 30 days from the 
date of this advertisement. These goals are established in accordance with 49 CFR Part 26. 
Written comments may be forwarded to the addresses sited below. 
 
 

City of West Point 
Mr. Randy Jones 
580 Commerce Street 
West Point, Mississippi 39773 
Ph.  662-494-2573 
Fax 662-495-2007 
rjones@wpnet.org 
 
               or 

 
FAA Southern Regional Office 
Ms. Keturah Pristell 
EEO Compliance Specialist 
1701 Columbia Ave., ASO-9 
College Park, GA  30337 
keturah.pristell@faa.gov 

 


